
Dear Parents,

We would like to invite your child to participate in the 36th season of Durham Junior 
Cotillion which will begin in September at Hope Valley Country Club. Our program is 
for 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th grades and includes instructions in social skills, etiquette and 
ballroom dancing. Self confidence, kind behavior, and reinforcement of parental teachings 
are what we hope to instill in each child. We firmly believe that these classes should also 
be fun!

To  reserve a space for your child please complete the enclosed registration card and mail 
with payment to Durham Junior Cotillion, 3407 Windsor Way, Durham, North Carolina 
27707. Upon receipt of the registration card with payment your child will be enrolled in 
the program. Remember classes are limited, so we recommend you reserve a spot for 
your child early! For your convenience girls white gloves may be purchased for $15 a pair. 
Please send in your child’s registration and the fee of $225 or $225 + $15, by July 31, 2020.

Feel free to contact us at anytime with questions, or refer to our website at www.
durhamjuniorcotillion.com. Also, please follow us on Instagram @durhamjuniorcotillion. 
Feel free to tag us in your posts too! We look forward to working with your child this Fall.

Sincerely, 
Chesley Sneed	 Margaret Vermillion 
durhamjuniorcotillion@gmail.com	 durhamjuniorcotillion@gmail.com 
919-403-0595	 919-403-3335
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